Hi Luke

I'd like to thank you and your team for taking time to brief neighbors on your propose project. It would offer a nice amenity to your patrons and the community. I can see many of us walking over for a drink and light meal and to enjoy the view of the campus and downtown.

I personally welcome the development and wish you success.

Don Duquette Resident, Sloan Plaza. Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 21, 2018, at 11:16 AM, Luke Bonner < luke.bonner@bonnerag.com > wrote:

Good morning,

Great to see you all last week (expect the New Zealand vacationers). Per the meeting wrap up; The City asks that we collect any letters supporting the project. We are certainly hopeful you could take the time send an email to me regarding your opinion/thoughts on the project. I will forward your email on to Steve Dykstra to include in a packet update to the City. I've attached the PDF versions of the plans you saw last week. Below are the key contacts for the Graduate Hotel, and at the bottom is the time and location of the ZBA meeting. We hope you can make it! Let me know if you have questions.

Key Contacts: Larkin MacDonald: 732-687-7807 Im@ajcpt.com

Kurt Wiksten 818-437-6500 kwiksten@graduateannarbor.com

ZBA Board Meeting:

February 28th 6:00 p.m. 2nd Floor City Council Chambers

Luke Bonner CEO Bonner Advisory Group 734-846-9746 Luke.Bonner@BonnerAG.com www.BonnerAG.com